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14 November 2017 

Dear Friend of Stanhope Barrington 

 

Re: Friendship Meeting 

 

Thank you so much for joining The Friends of Stanhope Barrington, we really appreciate your 

support. I would like to invite you to attend a ‘cuppa and chat’ session at 3.30pm on Wednesday 

22nd November 2017 in the Class 3 classroom. Please note that this is not a PTA meeting but an 

informal discussion to share ideas. You do not have to agree to do anything but your suggestions 

might help us to develop ideas and plans.  

 

Our main focus areas at the moments are: 

• Fundraising ideas for the school fund which currently provides £5 per child per term for 

educational trips and visits 

• Prizes for the Christmas Raffle 

• Support for the Christmas performance 

 

Any ideas and suggestions would be very welcome, even if you are unable to commit to anything 

yourself. I look forward to seeing you next week and promise there will be biscuits! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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